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ST. CATHERINE'S N.S.
Est. 1903



St Catherine's National School

Donore Avenue
Dublin 8
Tel: 01 4542679

stcatherinesns@gmail.com
www.stcatherinesns.net

Date: 21/09/12
Dear Parents,

The issue of Child Protection is of major importance to us all, but especially to those closely involved with children – parents, teachers, and all members of our school community. I am therefore attaching the following documents to this letter: 

(1) An information document about Child Protection recently published by the Department of Education;

(2) Our own school’s child protection policy which has been recently reviewed by the Board of Management. 

Please contact me or my Acting deputy Principal, Sharon Healy,  if you have any query about our policy or any concerns about child protection.

Thank you to all those who have paid their book rental fees so promptly. A very sincere word of thanks to those who have also paid voluntary contributions. 

We need to upgrade our notebook computers as, due to heavy usage(!) they are beginning to need replacement. This is an expense for which we will receive no grant from the Department of Education in the current economic climate. However I am sure you will agree that children really need to be computer literate on leaving primary school and that computers also greatly enhance their learning experiences.
To this end, we would ask everyone to please pay their book rental fees as soon as possible so that we can see how much money we will have to invest in this very necessary equipment. Please also do support our fund-raising as much as you can this year. I am fully aware that some families are in difficult circumstances and will just do the best they can. That’s good enough for us!

Finally, may I remind everyone that we do have a “No Dogs” policy. Much and all as most of us love dogs, some of them are not that safe around children and we can’t make distinctions, it has to be the one rule for all. Some young children are also very afraid of dogs and again, although your dog may be a total sweetheart, this can be hard to get across to a Junior Infant who is nervous.

Thank you very much for your co-operation, and have a great weekend everyone.

Kind Regards,

April Cronin

